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Ann Rodgers

From: Angus Robertson <Angus.Robertson@auroraenergy.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2023 4:29 pm
To: District Plan
Cc: Ann Rodgers
Subject: RE: PC18 Notice of hearing and schedule

AŌernoon, 
After review of the 42a report, Aurora are happy to not be heard at the hearing. We appreciate Council working 
through the concerns raised and ensuring due consideraton of these.  
 
Aurora would be happy to assist with any future subdivison designs/applications here to ensure impacts on the 
network are minimised. 
 
Thanks, 

 
ANGUS ROBERTSON 
PROPERTY & ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING LEAD 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

EMAIL angus.robertson@auroraenergy.nz 
DDI +64 (21) 041 1014 MOB +64 (21) 041 1014 
PH 0800 22 00 05 WEB www.auroraenergy.co.nz 
Aurora Energy, 10 Halsey Street, Dunedin 9016 
PO Box 5140, Dunedin 9054 

 

 
 
 

      

  

 
Aurora Energy is a flexible employer, although I have sent this at a time that is convenient for 
me, it is not my expectation that you read, respond or follow up on this email outside your hours 
of work. At Aurora Energy, we value and respect flexible work arrangements so please respond 
when you are working. 
 

This message and any accompanying data may contain information that is confidential and subject to legal privilege.  If you are not the intended 
recipient you are notified that any use, dissemination or copying of this message or data is prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please  
notify us immediately and erase all copies of this message and attachments. 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

From: District Plan <DistrictPlan@codc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 4:21 PM 
To: District Plan <DistrictPlan@codc.govt.nz> 
Subject: PC18 Notice of hearing and schedule 
 

 CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This is an external email. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender of this email and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious emails.  

 You don't often get email from angus.robertson@auroraenergy.nz. Learn why this is important  
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Kia ora Koutou  
 
Please find attached the notice of hearing and schedule for Plan Change 18. 
 
Kā mihi  
 
Tarryn Lines 
 
 

TARRYN  LINES 

PLANNING SUPPORT OFFICER 

1 Dunorling Street 

PO Box 122, Alexandra 9320 

New Zealand 
 

p +64 3 262 7903 

m +64 21 976 340 

e Tarryn.Lines@codc.govt.nz 

w www.codc.govt.nz 

 

 

FOLLOW US ON 

    

 

 
    
CODC supports flexible working arrangements, including working outside the office and sometimes at irregular hours.  
I may have sent this outside of your working hours and only anticipate a response during your working hours. 
 
If you have received this email and any attachments to it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it or show it 
to anyone. Please advise the sender and delete your copy. Thank you. 
To access our free complaints process, please email Aurora Energy using the enquiry form on our website: 
www.auroraenergy.co.nz/contact. If we cannot resolve your complaint, you can contact Utilities Disputes on 0800 
22 33 40 or go to www.utilitiesdisputes.co.nz. Utilities Disputes is a free and independent service for resolving 
complaints about utilities providers.  


